
Bowling Party 12/6/14 
Each winter, the Pioneer Band Association hosts a bowling party. This is a fun 
study break for our hardworking students. The Band Association provides shoes 
and balls, cheese & pepperoni pizza, & soft drinks.  And Will Bogen’s parents will 
provide prizes for these categories, so come 
prepared: 

1)  Funniest joke told at registration 
2)  Best bowling shirt 
3)  Best dessert 
4)  Most engaging smile and gracious manner 

at registration 
5)  Best bowling move (we’re watching you!) 

All Pioneer band students are invited! This event is free to Varsity Band 
members and $10.00 per person for Concert and Symphony Band members 
(pay at the door).  Students please bring along a dessert or veggies for all to 
share.  An occasional gluten-free dessert is appreciated! 

RSVP 

Please RSVP to Bowling Chair Cynthia Bogen at cpagebogen@yahoo.com OR 
sign up on the poster in the Band Room.  We have several parents who have 
volunteered to help (thank you!), but please let us know if you’d like to help as 
well. 

 

The 2014 bowling party is Saturday December 6th, from 
12:00 to 2:00pm at Colonial Lanes, phone 734-665-4474, 
at 1950 South Industrial Hwy. 

	
  


